
FINANCE COMMITTEE

The finance committee for 2016 was composed of John Richardson, Bob Bell, and Frank Koch,
with Father Brent and Senior Warden Sandi Orbell as ex-officio members.

This  committee  worked  hard  in  2016,  providing  invaluable  assistance  in  recommending
adjustments  to  the  2016  budget,  establishing  the  2017  budget,  and  advising  the  Vestry  on
restructuring the manner in which Resurrection’s operating and restricted funds are held and
invested.

The committee’s work was informed by the diligent work of our bookkeeper, Linda Schield, to
whom we owe many thanks.

Katherine Moyer, Treasurer 


